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DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY

WASHINGTON

March 14, 1966

Mr. C. A. Sanchez
4621 Orchid Lane
Corpus Christi, Texas 78416

Dear Mr. Sanchez:

I have received your letter of February 22, 1966, and
referred it to our Office of the Inspector General for
investigation and report.

After the report has been prepared, it will be carefully
reviewed, and you will hear from me again at that time.

If I can be of further assistance, please contact me.

Sincerely yours,

William Mo Seal)ron
William M. Seabron

Assistant to the Secretary


